
8 October 2021 - Ethos Statement “I believe that effort will improve my self esteem” 

Autumn 1 & 2 Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of events that will be taking place 
during this term; 
18.10.2021 Early Years and Foundation Bake Sale 
21.10.2021 KS1 Pumpkins Trail 
21.10.2021 Year 3 Robin Hood’s Bay Trip 
22.10.2021 Early Years and Foundation Bake Sale 
22.10.2021 Break up for October Half Term 
01.11.2021 In School Flu Vaccination 
04.11.2021 Year 3 In School Sleepover 
05.11.2021 Year 1 & 5 Scooter Road Safety Training 
12.11.2021 Children in Need 
18.11.2021 Y6 Yorkshire Sculpture Park Trip 
24.11.2021 Individual School Photo’s 
08.12.2021 School Christmas Dinner Day 
13.12.2021 Year 6 Dobroyd Trip (2 days) 

ATTENDANCE 

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text this 

number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not be 

answered for phone calls. This is last week’s attendance report for 

the week ending  8 Ocotber 2021: 

Rec A 100%  Rec B 99.2% 
1a     97.75%      1b 95.4%  
2a   99.1%  2b 99.1% 
3a 96.7%  3b 99.1% 
4a 99.2%  4b 99.6% 
5a 98.6%  5b 90.8% 
6a 97.2%    6b    92.6%  6c  89.5%  
TOTAL SCHOOL ATTENDANCE 97% 

VISIT 
www.parksprin
gprimary.co.uk 

for more 
information  

Flu Immunisation 
The school, nursing team will be in 
school on 1 November 2021. Please use 
the link below to provide consent for 
your child to have this done in school. 
Flu Consent 

Black History Month Competition 
 

We have a very exciting competition running throughout October to celebrate Black History! Your project is to 
choose one significant and inspirational black Briton from history, or who’s living today, and show us why in a 
creative way! It could be a footballer, TV presenter or someone who someone who helped shape history. 
 
Your project could be in the form of a presentation, artwork, poetry, dance, magazine, poster. dance, drama or in 
any other creative way you like. 
 
The competition is open to all year groups, including EYFS. Prizes will be given to a 1st and 2nd place in EYFS, Key 

Stage One, Lower Key Stage Two and Upper Key Stage Two. 
 
You have until Monday 18th October to email or bring in your projects to your 
class teacher.  
Good luck!  

Year 5 Parachute Experiment 
Year 5 made some amazing parachutes for 
their characters last Thursday! Our victims 
(sorry, volunteers) were dropped from 
different heights with different parachutes 

to see how air resistance works!  

Year 6—WW2 Topic 
The children had a visitor this week, which was Judith 
Rhodes.  She showed a documentary, The Little Suitcase, 
that tells her mother’s story, and will bring Ursula’s Kinder 
transport case with her. The children asked such great 
questions and Judith was impressed with the Year 6 children,  
their knowledge and their interest in WW2. 

http://www.parkspringprimary.co.uk
http://www.parkspringprimary.co.uk
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=107964&Type=FLU


Year 4—Greek Topic 
In year 4 our Greek topic has been a blast so far. We have dressed up as Greeks, sampled some Greek foods (not to everyone's taste 
but we all gave it a good go!) and played Kottobof (a Greek game using vine leaves). Please see some picture below of the pupils 
enjoying their experience of Ancient Greece. 

Morrisons—It’s Good to Grow Points 
Park Spring are actively collecting the Morrisons It’s Good 
to Grow points. 
 

It is easy to donate your points to us through the My 
Morrisons app. All you have to do is select a school and 
everytime you shop at Morrisons log in to your app and 
donate away. 

 

So far we have a whopping 1075 tokens and 53 

collectors  
 

  THANK YOU TO  
EVERYONE FOR 
YOUR EFFORTS! 

Defibrillator Fund Raiser—Bake Sale 
Our Early Years and Foundation classes 
will be hosting a bake sale on the 18th 
and 22nd of October to kick start our 

fundraising efforts to purchase a defibrillator for our 
school premises. 
 
After some information from our first aid training provider 
it is suggested that ALL schools should have a defibrillator 
onsite as a safety measure, which can be used in the 
community. 
 
Defibrillators are a proven life saving piece of equipment 
and we would be privileged to have one at 
Park Spring. 
 
We will be hosting other fundraising efforts 
in order to continue to reach our goal. 

ParentPay 

Please make sure you check your ParenPay account 

weekly for any information, trip balances or dinner 

monies. 


